
Technology Accessibility Statement 

The Black Forest Fire/Rescue Protection District  
committed to providing equitable access to our services to all 
Coloradans. Our ongoing accessibility effort works towards 
being in line with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
(WCAG) version 2.1, level AA criteria.  These guidelines not 
only help make technology accessible to users with sensory, 
cognitive and mobility disabilities, but ultimately to all users, 
regardless of ability.  

Implementation of Accessibility 

The District have developed systems and processes to 
ensure digital content meets technical standards through 
accessibility assurances in contracts and conducting regular 
testing of digital content for accessibility and through the use of 
third-party tools.   

Feedback and Support 

We welcome comments on how to improve our 
technology’s accessibility for users with disabilities and for 
requests for accommodations to any district services.  Please let 
us know if you encounter accessibility barriers or need 
assistance with our online services.  

All requests are considered on a case-by-case basis and 
the District will do its best to reply to all communications within 
three (3) business days. Reasonable accommodations or 
modifications are provided at no cost. Please note 
accommodation requests that would impose an undue financial, 
technical or administrative burden to the District may not be 
fulfilled as requested.  Requests can be made to:  

Phone: (720) 213-6621 

E-mail: contact@publicalliancellc.com 

Address: Black Forest Fire/Rescue Protection District  
c/o Public Alliance 
Attn: Compliance Officer 
7555 E. Hampden Ave, Suite 501, 
Denver, Colorado 80231 

This Technology Accessibility Statement was last updated 
on: 07/28/2025. 


